
Dear Brant Christian School Parents,

It’s February, when love is in the air, and our high school prayer club would love to create
love packages for Valentine's Day!  But these are not typical gifts and they’re not for your
stereotypical recipients. We need YOUR help to be a blessing!

Our heart is for the hurting in our broader community, specifically those trapped in
human trafficking.  We want to collaborate with a Christian agency called Next Steps Ministries
in creating love packages to gift to women in Calgary who are forced to work in massage
parlours and on strolls.

Each gift bag will consist of:
a) a gently-used (or new) purse, attractive reusable bag, fannypack, and/or

backpack.
b) We will fill each package with simple, practical items.  We will also write a card of

encouragement to place in each bag, and pray over the bags.

This is completely optional, and not expected! But if you would love to contribute to the
cause, we are asking each class to donate a specific type of item for our love packages. Please
bring the item(s) to the school by next Thursday, February 16th.

Class Type of Donation

Anyone Gently used or new purse, attractive
reusable bag, fannypack, or backpack

Kindergarten A hand-drawn picture :)  Who doesn’t light
up when they see Kindy art?!

Grade 1/2 Chapstick or lip gloss

Grade 3/4 Mini-gloves or mitts (that can fit in a purse)

Grade 5/6 Travel-size hand sanitizer

Grade 7 A pair of socks

Grade 8 Travel-size kleenex

Grade 9 Scarf

Grade 10 Gum or breath mints

Grade 11 Granola bar

Grade 12 A nice (blank/greeting) card for us to write
an encouraging note in!


